
 

Breakfast with Santa & Baby Jesus! 

Because a few of our members who 

attended church on November 28 tested 

positive for COVID, it is with love for all that 

we sadly must cancel our Breakfast with 

Santa & Baby Jesus.  We hope that your 

holiday is blessed with the peace and love 

of Christ and we hope you will join us 

Christmas Eve at 7:00pm. 
 


